
Funding is available for innovative projects that will equip Canberrans with the right 
skills for future industry workforce needs, through the new 
Future Skills for Future Jobs Grants Program.

The Future Skills for Future Jobs Grants Program 
provides funding for innovative projects that 
promote market diversification and aim to 
increase the number of commencements across 
pre-apprenticeships, pre-traineeships,  
Australian Apprenticeships, and higher 
apprenticeships, or other employment related 
training in the ACT.

Organisations are encouraged to submit an expression 
of interest for projects that can be co-developed with 
ACT Government and local industry.

More information about the grants program and how to apply is 
available at www.skills.act.gov.au/grants.

The Program is part of a suite of activities to support the ACT’s target of 4,165 new 
apprenticeships being taken up over the next four years, under the National Partnership 
Agreement on the Skilling Australians Fund.

For more information please contact Skills Canberra:
(02) 6205 8555  |  skills.projects@act.gov.au  |  www.skills.act.gov.au
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